U. S. DEPARTMENT OF ACRICULTURE,
DIVISION OF FORESTRY,

WASHINGTON, D. C.

January 6, 1898.

Dr. J. A. Henriques,
Jardim Botanico, Universidade de Coimbra,
Coimbra, Fortugal.
Dear Sir:

1 response to your letter of the 20th of December last 1 wish to thank

you for your kindness and also for the seeds of the interesting palm Cocos

eriospatha, which has lately been introduced into Californias where it has proved
to be the most hardy of all the Cocos and one of the herdiest palms. 1 have
requested the Chief of the Folding Room to put your name upon the meiling lists and
you will reveice such of our publications as are likely to prove of special
interest to you. I remain,

Very truly yours,

Speciel Agent.







